## Template email.

Dear XXX,

You have told me that you have a health/medical/condition/Specific Learning Difference [delete as appropriate] that may be impacting on your studies. Although there is support available from specialist teams in the University you informed me you have made a decision that you don't feel you want or need this support and you don't wish your student record to be updated to formally tell the university. Please note that this means there is a limit to the support and reasonable adjustments that can be provided to you.

You can change your mind about this decision at any time. More information about support can be found online and you can contact the teams yourself if you would like a confidential chat about what is available. Useful information below:

https://www.edgehill.ac.uk/ls/disability-support/ (For Dyslexia or other Specific Learning Disability)

https://www.edgehill.ac.uk/studentservices/inclusive/ (For all other disabilities and health/medical conditions including Mental Health Support)

Best wishes XXX